
Columbia University  
School of General Studies  

will be on the Brighton campus  

Tuesday, September 26 from 2:00 - 3:00 PM  

in 6-331  

to meet with students.  
 

Columbia University School of General Studies is designed 
specifically for returning and nontraditional students, 

with a break of a year or more in their  

educational paths, 

seeking a rigorous, traditional, Ivy League undergraduate 
degree full or part time.  

Please join us for more information. 

If you are unable to attend this event, 

contact Advisement and Transfer       

Services (1-221). Request to meet with 

Rebecca Mack, Transfer Counselor, for 

more information.  
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